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Friday 15 September 2023 

 

Discovery Dropping off and Picking up Arrangements 
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
We have had a lovely first week settling in to Discovery Learning and I would like to say a big well 
done to all the children. We have really enjoyed getting to know everyone this week. 
 
I would like to make a small change to our dropping off and picking up arrangements: 
 

• Please can all preschool children (3-4years) be dropped off and picked up at Discovery 

Learning 2, which was the original Saltergate Preschool door. 
 

• Please can all nursery children (2-3years) be dropped off and picked up at Discovery 

Learning 1, which was the original Gateways door. 
 
We will be there to guide you and the children with this change. We would like to begin these 
arrangements from Friday 15th September at collection, so we are ready for Monday.  
 
This will allow us even more time to share any information about the children's day and it will help 
the children have a smoother transition to home.  
 
 
Many Thanks 
 
 
Mrs Burgess 
Discovery Class Teacher 
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/

